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June 8, 2021

An executive session meeting was conducted by the Johnson County Board of Health on June 2, 2021. This
meeting was held at the Johnson County Health Department in the Conference Room at 7:30 am.

Board members present were Dr. James Pease (Chairperson), Dr. George Small, Dr. Steve Stropes, Dr. Pauszek,
Ruth Freese and Amanda Stevenson Holmes. Others present were Paul Hass (Board Attorney) and Betsy
Swearingen (JCHD Director).

The executive session opened at 7:30 am to discuss personnel.

After the executive session, the open and special meeting began.

in new business, the resignation letter of Dr. Craig Moorman was presented to the Board. After a discussion a
motion was made by Dr. Pauszek to accept the resignation and to name Dr. Jefferson M. Qualls as the new
health officer . The motion was seconded by Dr. Stropes. The motion passed. The application for the new
health officer will be sent to the Indiana Department of Health after approval by the Johnson County
Commissioners on June 7*, 2021,

After the new business was conducted the meeting was adjourned.
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